
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                                         November 2019 

 
World Challenge Launch - Ecuador 2021 

 
Working in partnership with World Challenge, we are excited to bring you something out of the ordinary 
– an expedition travelling to Ecuador in 2021. This once in a lifetime opportunity will set students apart, 
particularly when applying to universities and employers. 
  
From tough treks to new cultures, the day-to-day challenges of expedition life encourages students to 
develop life skills and build deeper confidence, resilience and empathy. 
  
With over thirty years of experience, taking away over 8,000 students every year, World Challenge 
leads the way in quality, safety, ethical community engagement and learning outcomes.  Guided by an 
adult leadership team, students will step out of their comfort zones and take on roles and the leadership 
of their group, managing a budget, planning meals and choosing accommodation. 
  
We are holding an information session about this trip, for parents, carers and students, on Wednesday 
13 November at 6.45pm in the Chapel; please come along to find out more.  Please either  visit 
Ourworldchallenge.com/EABW22HX, or alternatively complete and return the slip below by Tuesday 
12 November.  

 
Please also use the same link for more information about this exciting opportunity: 
Ourworldchallenge.com/EABW22HX 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mr J Preston 
Head of PE and World Challenge Trip Organiser 
jpreston@ashlyns.herts.sch.uk 
  

 
World Challenge Launch - Ecuador 2021 – Please return to Mr Preston by Tuesday 12 November 
  
Student Name: ___________________________________________    Form:   

 

☐     We will be attending the information evening on 13 November 
 
☐  We are not able to attend the information session but would like to know more about World 

Challenge 
  
Parent/Carer Name:   

 
Parent/Carer email address:    
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